
                                                                                               

 
Please support the Coronado High School 

Boy's Basketball program while  
enjoying a fine meal!! 

  
Local favorite Bistro d'Asia has generously 

offered to donate 20% of all proceeds to the 
CHS Boys Basketball program on: 

  
Tuesday, December 11th 
from 5:30 p.m. to closing 

  
Your part is easy, print and bring this flyer, 
show up, order, eat, drink and be merry... 

  
Please come out and show your support!  

GO ISLANDERS!!! 
p.s. if you forget the flier, tell the hostess. 

Support the CHS  
Boys Basketball Teams 

http://www.bistrodasiacoronado.com/
http://www.bistrodasiacoronado.com/

